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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 6:00 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: From Ssuan Levine...About the Library Renovation Proposal

To the Board of Trustees: 
 
**A Reminder ..please.. that for Each and Every Name on the Petition in Favor of the 
Library Renovation...there are 11 Scarsdale Residents from whom 
you have Not Heard..who have Not Signed Petitions on the issue.. 
and have Not been heard from at all....** 
 
Many Residents still do not even know about the entire Library Proposal and its 
possible cost and the future ramifications tax-wise..as well as the  
prospect of our Village losing the Library as we know it for 2 years  
or more during the New Construction. 
 
These thoughts.. please.. to be considered as you 
consider Voting on the Bond Issue..which may come as  
a real surprise to most of Scarsdale's 17,000 residents. 
 
**A Referendum on the Bond might serve to Educate  
Everyone about the Project as well as to determine what  
most Residents actually do or do not want.** 
 
Thanks very much for listening. 
 
Susan Levine 
Ardmore Road 
 
 
 


